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November 18, 2019 
 

ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
127 Seventh Place East, Suite 350 
Saint Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 
RE:   Xcel Reply Comments on Requested amendments 
 Blazing Star Wind Farm 2 Project 
 Docket No. IP-6985 / TL-17-700 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wolf: 
 
On October 28, 2019 Xcel Energy submitted Reply Comments to the Minnesota Public Utilities 
Commission regarding their Request for a Site Permit Amendment for the Blazing Star 2 Wind Farm. 
 
These reply comments provide clarifying information as requested by Energy Environmental Review and 
Analysis staff in its October 21, 2019 Comments and Recommendations. The information provided in 
Xcel’s Reply Comments meets our expectations and we believe it adequately addresses the issues of 
clarity and completeness identified in our Comments and Recommendations. 
 
I am available to answer any questions the Commission might have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Louise I. Miltich 
 
Louise Miltich 
EERA, Supervisor 
 
 
cc: Tricia DeBleeckere, Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 


